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Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11:21 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: salsmanado@everyactioncustom.com <salsmanado@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:08 AM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Ryan Salsman

8354 Montgomery Run Rd Apt B Ellicott City, MD 21043-7457 salsmanado@gmail.com



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11 :05 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: brownsdm@everyactioncustom.com <brownsdm@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:07 AM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Michele Brown

8168 Sea Water Path Columbia, MD 21045-2883 brownsdm@comcast.net



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11 :05 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: strakool@everyactioncustom.com <strakool@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:08 AM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Kristina Strakna

6008 MiddlewaterCt Columbia, MD 21044-4709 strakool@verizon.net



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11 :05 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: jdsaull@everyactioncustom.com <jdsaull@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:10 AM
To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Joseph Saul
11504 Manorstone Ln Columbia, MD 21044-5413jdsaull@verizon.net



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11:04 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: lawilde@everyactioncustom.com <lawilde@)everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:37 AM
To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Lisa Wilde
2340 Daniels Rd Ellicott City, MD 21043-1910 lawilde@yahoo.com



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11:03 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-Original Message-—

From: Tbschmeck@everyactioncustom.com <Tbschmeck@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:37 AM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Please vote to save our Howard County trees and increase our forest canopy. We citizens depend upon the vital

environmental services performed by trees as they protect the soil and offer habitat to wild creatures. Their majestic

presence cools our immediate environment and soothes my soul.

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Barbara Schmeckpeper

6305 Summercrest Dr Columbia, MD 21045-4468 Tbschmeck@gmail.com



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11 :00 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: dedenewport@everyactioncustom.com <dedenewport@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:20 AM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.1

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Dorothea Newport
4767 Leyden Way Eliicott City, MD 21042-5985 dedenewport@verizon.net



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:59 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: kellieann21@everyactioncustom.com <kellieann21@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 11:11 AM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough/ and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Kellie Korba
8255 Stone Trail Ct Laurel, MD 20723-1181 kellieann21@yahoo.com



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:58 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: maribety55@everyactioncustom.com <maribety55@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 11:36 AM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

MaribethVogel
2541 Painted Sunset Dr Ellicott City, MD 21042-2358 maribety55@verizon.net



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:43 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: flw2419@everyactioncustom.com <flw2419(a)everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 12:58 PM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Frankie Winchester

7070 Cradlerock Way Apt 427 Columbia, MD 21045-4860 flw2419@gmail.com
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Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:42 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: lilyl50@everyactioncustom.com <lilyl50@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 1:37 PM
To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Sue Dreyfuss

8251 Academy Rd Ellicott City, MD 21043-5505 lilyl50@verizon.net
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Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:41 AM
To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message——

From: rbourgin@everyactioncustom.com <rbourgin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 1:43 PM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Richard Bourgin
8863 Baltimore St Savage, MD 20763-9702 rbourgin@gmail.com
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Sayers, Margery

From: Richard D <rdeutschmann2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:35 AM

To: CouncilMail
Cc: Rigby, Christiana
Subject: CB62 and CR142 - Support with Amendments

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

We support this bill and strongly encourage its passage, with strengthening amendments proposed by Mark

Southerland.

Thank you -

Richard &Vanessa Deutschmann

9485 Hickory Limb, Columbia, MD 21045
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Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:33 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: perlpubl@everyactioncustom.com <perlpubl@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 11:15 PM

To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Carla Tevelow

10205 Wincopin Cir Columbia, MD 21044-3433 perlpubl@gmail.com
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Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:32 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: SunilMisra@>everyactioncustom.corn <SunilMisra@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 4:57 AM
To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councitmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Sunil Misra
7025 Flintfeet Ln Columbia, MD 21045-5206 SunilMisra@msn.com



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:30 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message—-

From: cherylarney@everyactioncustom.com <cherylarney@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, November 29, 2019 1:33 AM
To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Arney
4361 Wild Filly Ct Ellicott City, MD 21042-5931 cherylarney@gmail.com



Sayers, Margery

From: ' Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:26 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: plurmom@everyactioncustom.com <plurmom@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, November 29, 2019 5:04 PM
To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

Mary Morris

8567 Murphy Rd Laurel, MD 20723-2011

plurmom@aol.com



Sayers, Margery

From: Jones, Opel

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 10:26 AM

To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: FW: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

-—Original Message-—

From: dws871@everyactioncustom.com <dws871@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2019 12:40 AM
To: Jones, Opel <ojones@howardcountymd.gov>

Subject: Please Support CB-62 and CB-142

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you knowthe

sender.]

Dear Councilmember Opel Jones,

Howard County is losing too much forest, and these bills are a good first step in preventing those losses in the future.

Howard County's forests has waited long enough, and we need you to take action on Monday and vote for these bills.

Forests are the backbone of our communities. They filter our waters, increase property values, reduce energy costs,

provide clean air and wildlife habitat, and improve public health. Not to mention they are the crucial element to save us

from the climate crisis.

County residents are counting on the Council to save our forests, and look forward to continuing to work with you on

this and other important issues.

Sincerely,

David Seldin
11300 Knights Landing Ct Laurel, MD 20723-2050 dws871@verizon.net


